
VERIFY JOB CLASSIFICATION CODE 
 

To verify a job classification code, please call the National Council of Compensation 
Insurance (NCCI) at (800)-622-4123. 

NCCI is the advisory service organization for Vermont’s Workers’ Compensation 
system. 

Select the classification, inspection and test audit services choice on the voicemail 
menu and you will be connected to a specialist who will be able to talk to you about your 
classification. 

If you have a concern about the classifications assigned to your business, contact 
Vermont Department of Financial Regulation. 
 


